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             IMPORTANT FINAL NOTICE 

Dear Pershing Rifles Alumnus,  

 The month of August ends your opportunity for a reservation to the October 11th 

reunion at $35 per meal.  All reservations made after August 31st will be $45 per meal.  

Registrations for the October 11th reunion are being received by our acting treasurer.  Mail 

your check payable to LeRoy S. Ramsey III, 118 Reed Creek Road, Martinez, Georgia  30907-

1646.  Do not delay.  Mail your check today. 

 A block of rooms has been reserved at the Embassy Suites Raleigh Crabtree. 

Reservations can be made by opening the following website – 

www.raleighcrabtree.embassysuites.com. The group code is 313. Block room reservations can 

also be made over the telephone. The number is 1 (919) 881-0000 or 1-800- EMBASSY. To 

receive the group rate, members and guests must mention that they are reserving a room 

under the name of the NCSU Pershing Rifles Alumni. The cutoff date for our block of rooms is 

September 19th.  Reserve your room now to secure this special group rate. 

 For your convenience, much attention to detail has been placed on this reunion.  There 

are several guests of honor attending.  In addition to re-connecting with old fraternity brothers 

and sisters, the L-4 Alumni Association Charter will be presented.  This document was given to 

Art Dumont during the previous Pershing Rifle National Convention.  The members attending 

will vote to adopt a constitution and bylaws and for the candidates to serve as the 

organization’s founding directors. 

 This will be an historic event in that this reunion will not only launch the association into 

a dimension of unprecedented development for both the alumni of L-4, but also for the future 

reactivation of L-4 on the campus of NC State University.  

  Fraternally,  

                                             Joe Harris, ‘68 


